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The Waltham School Committee will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

at 7:30 p.m. in the Cannon Lecture Hall at Waltham High School, 617 Lexington Street,  

to hear public input regarding the required annual vote on whether or not the  

Waltham Public Schools will participate in the State School Choice Program,  

by allowing non-resident students to enroll in the Waltham Public Schools. 

 
 


